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ILLINOIS POWER COMPANY
CLINTON POMR STATION P.O. B0x 678. CLINTON. ILLINOIS 61727

January 17, 1986

Docket No. 50-461

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Clinton Power Station
Physical Security Plan Revision 7

Dear Mr. Denton:

Illinois Power Company hereby submits six copies of the
revised pages that constitute Revision 7 of the Clinton
Power Station Physical Security Plan. The revised pages
present changes that update and clarify existing
information. This revision has been dicussed with
R. Skeleton on December 17 and 20, 1985.

Revision 7 contains detailed security measures for the
physical protection of the Clinton Power Station and is
exempt from public disclosure in accordance with
10CFR73.21(c)(2).

S er yours,

. Hall.

Vice President

RFP/ckc

Attachment

cc: NRC Resident Inspector w/o attachment
B. L. Siegel, Clinton Licensing Project Manager
w/o attachment
NRC Regional Administrator, Region III w/o attachment
W. R. Butler, Chief, Licensing
Branch No. 2 w/o attachment
Illinois Department of Nuclear Safety w/o attachment
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